
FORTON PARISH COUNCIL 

 

 Grants for Forton Parish  
   

Forton Parish Council has a modest amount of money 

available for GRANTS for the benefit of the Parish.   

 

If you or your organisation could benefit from a grant 

that can be shown to improve the well-being of the 

Parish, we would like to hear from you.  

 

Please write by 1st March 2021 explaining what the 

money is required for, when and how it would be spent, 

to whom it would be payable and how it could be shown 

to benefit the parish or the parishioners.  Applications 

should be addressed to: - 

 

Mrs Carol Little 

Clerk to Forton Parish Council 

Owl’s Oak 

Forton 

NEWPORT 

Shropshire 

TF10 8BY 

 

Final decisions for this financial year will be made at the 

meeting of the Council due to be held on 10th March 

2021. 


